
Homeless	Students	
	
The	McKinney-Vento	Act	ensures	that	all	homeless	children	
and	youths	shall	be	able	to	continue	their	education	in	the	
school	of	origin.		
	
The	Andover	School	Department	will	assist	and	coordinate	the	
efforts,	working	with	parents,	children,	and	unaccompanied	
youth	to	ensure	the	best	interests	of	the	child.		
	
Additional	information	may	be	obtained	by	contacting	the	
Andover	School	by	phone		207-392-4381	or	on	the	Andover	
School	website.		
	
Superintendent	Alton	Hadley	is	the	Andover	School	
Department’s	Homeless	liaison.		He	is	available	to	assist	you	if	
you	have	concerns	about	the	education	of	homeless	students.	
	
In	depth	information	can	be	obtained	from	Andover	Board	
Policy:	JFABD:	Admission	of	Homeless	Students	and	
Administrative	Procedure	JFABD-R.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


